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S 
tarting the week of July 31, 2017, McCarty Road (County Road 712A) will 

undergo a full around-the-clock closure from Twin Creeks Drive north for 

0.12 miles to facilitate bridge replacement. This full closure is anticipated to 

last for approximately 9 months, weather permitting. During this time, motorists 

should detour via Okeechobee Road or Midway Road to Shinn Road (see detour 

below). 

This work is part of the McCarty Road North Bridge replacement project 

from Twin Creeks Drive north for 0.12 miles. Work on this project includes: 

replacing the McCarty Road Bridge over Ten-Mile Creek, raising the bridge 

approximately 2 feet above the existing bridge elevation to better accommodate 

flood creek water elevations; replacing both approach slabs; roadway 

reconstruction and widening immediately north and south of the new bridge; 

drainage improvements including new inlets and installation of a French-drain 

system and providing slope protection/channel lining below the bridge to prevent 

erosion; and installing signing and pavement markings. The new bridge 

configuration will be a two-lane undivided road with 12’ lanes, outside shoulders, 

and a sidewalk on the east side of the bridge.  

 

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please contact Kathleen 
Dempsey, Project Community Outreach Specialist, at (772) 359-5118, 
kdempsey@corradino.com, or visit www.d4fdot.com. 
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